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CITY COUNCIL MEETING RECAP - NOVEMBER 15, 2022

Here is a brief recap of some of Council’s action items at the last City Council meeting:

Approved a vendor agreement to partner
with the City of Fort Worth for the Low
Income Housing/Water Assistance Program
and Texas Utility Help program. Now,
residents who need assistance in paying
their water bill can apply for these programs

through their websit%
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Council approved hiring a part-time Animal
Control/Ordinance Enforcement position.
This person will work nights and weekends.
Applications can be picked up at City Hall
during regular business hours.

The Mayor informed the Council that the Tarrant County Sheriff’s
Department cannot provide police coverage until October 2023.
While Administration was disappointed in this news, the Mayor
quickly sprang into action with a plan. With the recent resignation
of Sergeant Wilson, the City is down to two officers. Chief
Anderson has agreed to stay on along with Sergeant Zubiate and
hire two additional police officers to replace Sergeant Wilson and
Officer Barber, who is now with Saginaw PD.

Chief Anderson assured the Mayor that once the two new officers
are officially sworn in, he will schedule appropriately to allow for
police coverage at night and on the weekends.

WOW! Way to go Mayor Olague! Chief Anderson and Sergeant
Zubiate, thank you!




